
        21st October 2016 

Things to note: 

As the first term draws to a close, I would like to say how wonderful it has been 

getting to know the new Crystal Class. We have settled well now and have made 

huge progress with our attitudes towards the year 3 learning – let’s keep this 

going! 

Over the holiday, we have set a reading challenge which should be in the 

children’s bags. It would be lovely if they could read 5 times during half term. 

 

What we have been learning: 

This week, we have researched tools from the Stone-Age through to 

the Iron Age. This research will support our design for our own tools. 

We have also started Christmas early, designing our Christmas cards. 

These will be sent home with the children so you may order their card 

designs. This year, you will be able to order them online. Can I please 

request that the children’s card designs are returned after half term so 

we can send them off to be printed.                                                                    

 

Next week: 

Have a great half term! 

On our return to school, the first week will be focusing on anti-bullying 

week. We will be have a big focus on ‘the power of good’ and how 

important it is to make people feel good about themselves. Also that 

week, we will have a visit from the Life Bus. Parents are more than 

welcome to visit the bus on Monday afternoon at 3pm.  
 


